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RESULTS OF VOTING 
 

 

Policy: Historic District Commission meetings will be conducted under Roberts Rules of 

Order and all participants are expected to conduct themselves with dignity and treat all 

those present with respect, empathy and civility. 

 

 

 

A Site visit of the Ridgefield Historic District Commission (“HDC”) was held at 212 Main 

Street, Ridgefield CT 06877, on Sunday, December 3, 2023, and beginning at 10:00 a.m. 

 

 

The following members were present: 

 

Dan O’Brien (Chair), Sean O’Kane (Vice-Chair), Harriet Hanlon, Kam Daughters, 

Michael Mitchell (alternate to Rhys Moore), Sara Kaplan (alternate) and Mark Blandford 

(alternate) 

 

 

 

 

212 Main Street - Proposed demolition of a garage and a chimney and the addition of 

several fences to the property 

 

 5-0 voted to approve the application as presented for the installation of the fences. 

The Commission suggested that while not required for this application, the 

Applicants may wish to obtain an updated survey of the property given the proposed 

placement of the fencing. Motion passed. 

 

 

 

 

 

___________________________________________ 

Nancy Fields, Recording Secretary 

Submitted December 4, 2023 

 


